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Youth Fishing Day Almost Here
Saturday, April 30

Youth Fishing Day is soon upon us.
This free, annual chapter-sponsored
event is the perfect opportunity to get
kids interested in fishing and the out-
doors. The chapter stocks the pond at
Merrill Park in Concord so that anyone
under 16 can wet a line and maybe
catch a nice trout or two. We provide
tackle and bait or you can bring your
own. Kids under 10 need to bring an
adult with them (so they can carry home
their catch of the day!)

For kids wanting to learn to fly fish, fly-
casting instructors are ready to teach.
We will also have our always popular fly
tying demonstrations all day.

| The chapter will hold a drawing for a
| flyfishing outfit. Win it or not, refresh-
' ments will be there for everyone.

The event runs from 9 AM until 3 PM,

rain or shine. Merrill Park is on East-
man Street in Concord, just off Exit 16
and 1-93. For more information:
Contact Bill Hall at (603)463-7766, or
email Bill at: woodhenge@copper.net.
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23rd Annual Banquet a Success

The 23rd annual conservation banquet
was another success raising over
$8,000 for the chapter and our pro-
grams. As promised, the raffles,
bucket drawings, games, food and
drink brought lots of laughter and fun.
Chapter Treasurer Richard Kingston
presented the chapter’s accomplish-
ments so far and plans for this year.

Our two prestigious awards - the Basil
W. Woods and Silver Trout went to
George Embley and Judy Tumosa. Be
sure and read about them inside this
issue.

Thanks to all who made it possible and
thanks to all our members who make
our chapter as strong as it is.

Chapter member Jim Timmins
and his Florida Spotted Sea
Trout.

Jim says it beats shoveling
snow.







